
 

 

May 2022 NASFA Minutes 
by Steve Sloan 

 

The May meeting of the North Alabama Science Fiction Association was called to order 

on Saturday, May 21, 2022 in the Madison satellite location of Willowbrook Baptist 

Church at 6:11:20 PM by President Mary Lampert. “Poor crickets” were barely audible. 

Sam moved to smash the crickets with the hammer, and Jim seconded, but Mary didn’t 

hear it. 

 

OLD BUSINESS 

 

Dues were due. Many people had already paid, and three more paid at the meeting. 

 

NEW BUSINESS 

 

Gene was hopelessly lost. (He eventually got to the meeting.) 

 

CON BUSINESS 

 

Mike K. reported that DeepSouthCon 60 was still moving and in the middle phase of 

planning where almost all positions were staffed except gaming. He had draft policies out 

for the concom (convention committee) to look at. The remaining open question was 

whether the hotel itself has a weapon policy. 

 

Rebel and Phoenix awards were in the planning stage, and Mike and Sam were compiling 

contact information for previous winners. 

 

They were working on the website, and they should post the new URL in the next month 

or so. 

 

Sam had DSC 60 business cards to hand out. 

 

They had two people who volunteered to run a fan table at LibertyCon, but they will need 

a minimum of three people. 

 

Regina was looking for con suite volunteers, and all other areas could use more 

volunteers as well. 

 

There will be a special staff T-shirt. Mike and Sam were working to determine the criteria 

required to earn one. 

 

Sam moved to adjourn at 6:24:05 PM. 

 

Judy apologized for not coming up with a program for May. The After the Meeting 

Meeting was held at the same location as the meeting. 


